
 

Notice to Chimneystone 

Residents 
 

  

 

 

 

 

The community pool is undergoing renovations for the 

benefit of residents and to bring it up to current code.  

 

During renovations/construction the pool will be off limits 

to all residents/visitors as it is considered  

an active construction site. Do not enter/visit the site  

under any circumstances during this time 

 

The pool is scheduled to open for the season on Memorial Day.  

An announcement will be made shortly when pool wristbands  

will be issued and to relay more information. 


